
DISCLAIMER 
 
Please understand that any results shown in this E-book 
are not by any means typical. We’re not implying that you 
will be able to duplicate them (or achieve anything 
similar for that matter). 
 
“FOR THE LOVE OF ALL THAT IS HOLY, WE BOTH KNOW DAMN GOOD 
AND WELL THAT JUST BECAUSE TIM MADE A BUNCH OF MONEY, 
DOESN’T MEAN (OR IMPLY) THAT THE SAME WILL HAPPEN TO YOU 
OR ANYBODY ELSE. 
 
THERE IS NO PRODUCT, NO WEBINAR, NO SEMINAR, NO GURU, NO 
COACHING PROGRAM, NO MAGIC POTION OR ANY-F*CKING-THING 
ELSE THAT WILL GUARANTEE YOUR SUCCESS. 
 
YOU HAVE TO WORK LIKE A PSYCHOTIC ANIMAL… RELENTLESSLY 
REACHING FOR YOUR GOALS. 
 
THE ONLY GUARANTEE YOU CAN COUNT ON IS THIS: YOU WILL 
EXPERIENCE HARDSHIP. YOU WILL EXPERIENCE FAILURE. YOU 
WILL EXPERIENCE DISAPPOINTMENT. 
 
IT IS IN THE MOMENTS THAT YOU GET UP, BRUSH YOURSELF OFF, 
AND CLIMB BACK INTO THE RING TO CONTINUE FIGHTING THAT 
YOU WILL FIND SUCCESS. 
 
IF THIS IS TOO MUCH FOR YOU, DELETE THIS E-BOOK…” 
 
-Inspired by/Adapted from Frank Kern 
 
 
*This PDF has been recently updated for 2019 (& ever). 

 



CONGRATULATIONS 
 
What you’re about to discover has proven to be one of (if 
not) THE most stable passive & recurring income producing 
assets for a lot of Affiliate Marketers over the past 2 
years… 
 
And we’re not (even) talking about the pros here… 
 
 
👉 !Click Here To See How A Bunch Of Average Marketers Are 
Getting Crazy Results - Thanks To This Amazing Strategy! 
 
 
That’s right… 
 
What you’re reading right now has the potential to 
dramatically change: 
1. Your Income - Learn how people just like you are going 

from complete affiliate newbies (earning $0) to super 
affiliates (making $3,697+ per month on average)… all 
within 14 days. 

2. Your Freedom - Say NO! to unnecessary work. After 
taking 6 easy steps… You’ll have your very own Cash 
Machine racking in $$$ for you while you sleep…  

3. Your Happiness - This may sound a bit like “Rainbows, 
Butterflies & Roses”… but just imagine all those feel-
good-tingly-feelings you’ll have in your belly each 
time you login and see more-and-more freedom (a.k.a 
money) coming in. 

 
☝ Be honest - Aren’t these the reasons why you started 
your online marketing journey in the 1st place?… 
 
This pdf is about to make it easier than ever for you to 
achieve that income, freedom and happiness you desire. 
 
And it won’t cost you an arm or leg either… 😉  

https://imgur.com/a/DvXuQoq
https://imgur.com/a/DvXuQoq
https://imgur.com/a/DvXuQoq


 
THE BIGGEST REQUIREMENT 
 
Here’s what makes this strategy so powerful; It’s a “done 
4 you” system that will do all the heavy lifting for you. 
 
Unlike all those other strategies you’ve probably been 
going through on forums, groups, etc… 
 
This strategy is based on one key principle: 

IT HAS TO WORK FOR YOU! 
 
That’s right… This whole system is designed with one 
major requirement for the system itself… (MAKE YOU $$$) 
 
This is the key ingredient that makes it so different 
from anything else. 
 
Normally; You’d find some fluffy piece of content (from 
an untrustworthy source) filled with manipulative trigger 
words to con you into “taking action” which only leads to 
profit for 1 person… and that person is (and never will 
be) you my friend… 
 
Trust me… I know… We’ve all been there… 
 
That’s why I’m excited to share this game-changing 
strategy with you… 
 
But first; 
We have to make a promise to each other: 
 
I promise that there’s no (hidden) benefit for me in 
sharing this with you. In fact: If you don’t make any 
money. I don’t make any money. So I want to make sure you 
earn very good amounts of cash with this, otherwise; no 
benefit for me. 
 
But, I want you to promise me just this one thing: When 
(and only when) you start making boatloads of cash from 
this… You have to share it with as many people as you 
can!.. (P.S. You’ll earn even more if you do). 



THE AFFILIATE SIDE HUSTLE SYSTEM 
 
So here’s the whole system laid-out so you can clearly 
understand how it works: 
 
The “Done 4 You” Funnel - This is where you’ll be sending 
all your traffic (we’ll get to that in a moment) to. This 
monster of a machine will do all the converting and (most 
of) the cash making for you. 
 
You’ll get a 14 day trial of Clickfunnels as well which 
is needed to host & run this funnel 24/7 for you. 
 
Any of the price packages will work for the funnel. But 
if you want to make everything easier you should get the 
“Etison Suit” which also gives you the built-in email 
marketing software. 
 
👉 Click Here To Get Your FREE Copy Of The Funnel Now!  
 
By the way… You can find video explanations & more 
instructions of the whole system on page 2 of your 
funnel… 
 
Optional: Email Marketing Software - If you do decide to 
go with one of the lower priced packages you’ll need to 
get a separate email marketing software. 
 
👉 Click Here To Get Your 30 Day FREE Trial Now! 
 
And Don’t worry! If you don’t make any $$$ (which is 
unlikely) by then, you can just cancel your account(s) 
and you won’t have to pay anything. 
 
Now when you send traffic to this funnel - People will 
opt-in to your email list where they will be getting a 
series of emails motivating them to revisit the 2nd page 
of your funnel (I’ll explain why this is important on the 
next page). 
 
👉 Click Here To Get The Email Series! 

http://bit.ly/D-CFTrL
http://bit.ly/2THimGL
http://bit.ly/D-AWBR
https://docdro.id/N4Cs5lz


Affiliates - Every person that takes action on the 2nd 
page of your funnel will get a copy of your money making 
machine and also automatically become your sub-affiliate. 
 
This means you’ll earn 40% of anything they purchase from 
Clickfunnels (not just the software itself. But also the 
books, courses, traffic, email software, etc). And 
also!.. You’ll earn 5% of anything they earn… 
 
And again: The funnel does everything for you! The funnel 
will teach them (with videos) how to get their own copy 
of the funnel and also start earning with it. 
 
This is what makes this system so lucrative! 
 
Targeted Traffic - Now of course you’ll need traffic in 
order to make $$$. Lucky for you, there’s been thousands 
of case studies and research done on finding the best 
traffic source for this system. And this is by far the 
best traffic you can get for this… 
 
These are laser-targeted clicks (from email lists in the 
“make money online” niche) from people who are dying to 
make money online… And you’r providing them the perfect 
FREE system for that… 
 
👉 Click Here To Get Your Account + Bonus Discount! 
 
Remember all those earnings I showed you before?.. Well 
90% of those people are making those $$$ by buying from 
these sellers: Dana Solo, William McRea & Maurizio Pace. 
 
🤫 That’s a golden “insider” tip right there… because I 
want you to succeed at this… remember if you don’t make 
any money, I don’t make any money. 
 
👉 Click Here To Get The Promo Email! 

http://bit.ly/D-Udimi
https://docdro.id/cA1jVKK


QUICK RECAP 
 
The whole system: Laser-Targeted Clicks 👉  Your Funnel + 

Emails ($$$) 👉  Your Affiliates ($$$$$$)… 

 
EXTRA TIPS 
 
By the way, You don’t have to worry about the system 
being over-promoted. These sellers have a high number of 
un-subscribers & new subscribers per day. So the email 
lists keep getting refreshed with fresh eyes. Also: 
You’re only paying for actual clicks to your funnel. So 
you’re not paying for un-interested people. 
 
Make sure you check & edit the emails. There are certain 
parts left blank (like program name, etc) so you can add 
your own “flair” to it. 
 
Check the traffic marketplace for monthly best seller 
results and find sellers with most "i got sale" reports. 
Try them out to scale your earnings even more. 
 
You probably found this on a forum, so I’m giving you an 
editable version of this pdf which you can re-edit with 
your own links and share on forums for easy $$$. You can 
also click here if to join our live chat (1850+ Members) 
& get more tips & resources…

https://app.box.com/s/6cyg80me8eikm9otsqwimdb3fione8lq
http://mswchat.com

